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             June 17, 2016 
 

Construction update: Canyon Park Business Center 
 Next week - Temporary Closure of the North Creek Trail  

Beginning around Tuesday, June 21, the North Creek Trail will be closed for 2-3 days.  

• The closure will be located about 1,300 south of 220th Street SE.  

• Closing the trail is needed to install a new side sewer connection at 22310 20th Avenue SE  

• Trail signs will be posted prior to the closure at five locations along the trail; this will allow  
trail users to find alternate ways of getting to and from their destinations.   

• The signs will be taken down as soon as the trail is reopened.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stay informed 
• You can learn about the project and sign up for email updates at KingCounty.gov/NCI  

• If you have questions, call our construction info line at 206-205-9795   

http://kingcounty.gov/NCI
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